

May 15, 1996

Bowen Engineering Corporation 1528 Vassar Street Orlando, FL 32804-4848

Dear Friends:

Congratulations!! Thank you for your contribution towards the "Lugano". As part of our team we thought you would like to know that Robert A. DeLorenzo Builders, Inc. has just received a "FIRST PLACE" award in this years 1996 Spring Parade of Homes. We would not be enjoying this prestigious honor without your contribution and commitment to quality.

We experienced enormous traffic during this years parade tour and received many outstanding compliments. We anticipate yet another successful year and currently are scheduling numerous appointments for future business. I am looking forward to our continued success and maintaining the reputation as being one of the finest building teams in our industry.

Once again, thanks for being part of our team, and thanks for all your help in creating some of the finest and most beautiful custom homes in the market today.

With sincere appreciation,

Robert A. DeLorenzo

President

RAD: cls